
Monday, March 9, 2009

7:00 PM

City of Ann Arbor

100 N. Fifth Avenue

Ann Arbor, MI  48104

www.a2gov.org

G. C. Larcom, Jr. Municipal Bldg. 2nd Flr.

City Council

Action Minutes

Work Session



March 9, 2009City Council Action Minutes

WORK SESSIONWS

Mayor Hieftje called the Working Session of the Ann Arbor City Council to order at 

7:09 p.m. in the Guy C. Larcom Jr., Municipal Building, 2nd Floor Council Chambers, 

100 N. Fifth Avenue.

Mayor John Hieftje, Councilmember Stephen Rapundalo, Councilmember 

Leigh Greden, Councilmember Marcia Higgins, Councilmember Margie 

Teall, Councilmember Mike Anglin, Councilmember Sabra Briere, 

Councilmember Sandi Smith, Councilmember Tony Derezinski, 

Councilmember Christopher Taylor, and Councilmember Carsten Hohnke

Present: 11 - 

09-0209WS-1 A2D2

Jayne Miller, Community Services Area Administrator, and Wendy Rampson, 

Systems Planner, presented to Council the proposed downtown zoning ordinances 

that were prepared as a result of the A2D2 zoning process. The work was a 

collaboration of many citizens boards and commissions as well as the A2D2 Steering 

Committee.

Councilmembers asked Ms. Rampson questions regarding the proposed zoning 

ordinance changes. Discussion included questions about height limitations, S. 

University zoning and parking.

ADJOURNMENT

Councilmember Greden announced that the Ann Arbor Community Center was 

holding a blood and bone marrow drive on Monday, March 16, 2009 between 1 p.m. 

and 7 p.m.

Councilmembers wished Mayor Hieftje a happy birthday.

Seeing no further business before the City Council, Mayor Hieftje declared the 

Working Session adjourned at 8:42 p.m.

COMMUNITY TELEVISION NETWORK (CTN) CABLE CHANNEL 16:

LIVE:  MONDAY, MARCH 9, 2009, 7:00 PM

REPLAYS:  TUESDAY, MARCH 10, 2009, 10:30 AM AND FRIDAY MARCH 13, 2009, 7:30 

PM

REPLAYS SUBJECT TO CHANGE WITHOUT NOTICE

Persons with disabilities are encouraged to participate.  Accommodations, including 

sign language interpreters, may be arranged by contacting the City Clerk's Office by 

telephone at 734-794-6140 or by written request addressed to the City Clerk's Office, 

100 N. Fifth Ave., Ann Arbor, MI  48104, at least 24 hours in advance.

A hard copy of this Council packet can be viewed at the front counter of the City 

Clerk's office.

Page 1City of Ann Arbor


